File: Co-op Radio



April 27, 1981

Vancouver Co-Op Radio Fund-Raising Committee 337 Carrall Street Vancouver, B.C.

Re: Pledge - 1980

Dear People:

Last year the Provincial Executive of the Association of University and College Employees pledged \$50.00, the institution membership rate, to Vancouver Co-op Radio. The Executive had made the decision to donate the money prior to your fund-raising campaign, and the pledge was phoned in to the Lesbian Show during one of the evenings of the marathon.

While closing off our accounts for our annual audit we discovered that while we thought the pledge had been sent it had not in fact been mailed at all.

So, the cheque for fifty dollars is enclosed - and I apologise for the delay in honouring our commitment. I'm sure you will be able to apply the money to some good cause!

Please send us a receipt as soon as possible so that we can finish with the matter of this pledge.

Good luck with this year's drive!

oce Nic Per

Cheers,

Sheila N.L. Perret Secretary-Treasurer

684-2457

encl. ch # 1291

901